
LITTLE LEAGUE® 
INTERNATIONAL TOURNAMENT 

SPORTSMANSHIP STATEMENT

Little League® International and all of its local 
leagues promote and expect good sportsmanship 
by its players, coaches, volunteers, and spectators. 
We request your cooperation by supporting the 
participants and officials in a positive manner. 
Profanity, disparaging comments of any kind, or 
other intimidating actions taken by spectators, 
players, coaches, or volunteers that is deemed 
inappropriate by the Little League International 
Tournament Committee will not be tolerated and 
may jeopardize the eligibility of the participating 
teams within the Little League International 
Tournament. Please remember, Little League is 
about creating the best experience for the kids, 

and it’s on all of us to make that happen.

We thank you for your support.




